
   

 

   

 

 
 

Long Sutton Primary School 
Dick Turpin Way, Long Sutton. Spalding Lincs. PE12 9EP 

Telephone 01406 363381 
E-mail enquiries@longsutton.lincs.sch.uk 

Web site www.longsutton.lincs.sch.uk 
 

Headteacher: Mr B Lord 

7th June 2022 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
After receiving an overwhelming positive response to our email regarding your thoughts about our trip, we 
have decided to go ahead and book a visit to Roarr!! Dinosaur Adventure. 
 
Year 2 will be visiting Roarr!! Dinosaur Adventure, Norfolk on Friday 15th July. This is linked to our Dinosaur 
topic earlier on in the year, which the children really enjoyed.  
 
The coach will leave school at 9.00am and return at about 3.00pm. Children therefore need to arrive at 
school between the times on 8.30-8.40 so that they have time to gather their things together and go to the 
toilet before departure. The coach needs to depart on time so that we can enjoy the maximum possible 
time at the venue, so please ensure children arrive at school on time. We will aim to update the school 
website (www.longsutton.lincs.sch.uk) or Twitter account (www.twitter.com/longsuttonps) if we will arrive 
back to school earlier or later than expected. Children need to be suitably dressed for a day outside, 
including a sun hat and sun cream. They should also wear shoes which will be comfortable to walk in as 
there will be plenty of walking throughout the day (not to mention enjoying a play in the play area!) 
 
Please ensure that children’s packed lunches are disposable and in a named carrier bag so these can be 
disposed of after to prevent the children having to carry it with them – larger backpacks or book bags will 
not be needed during the day. If you have already ordered a school meal for this day, a pack up will be 
substituted.  
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £15.60 towards the cost of the coach for this trip; please log 
on to Parent Pay to complete your permission and to make your contribution. Please contact the school 
office if you need your login details again for Parent Pay.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mrs Lee, Miss O’Dwyer and Mrs Copeman 
Year 2 teachers 
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